
John C. Ingemi – Candidate for LLCC Board of Directors 

 

First of all, thank you for allowing me to serve you for the last 3 years.  I have decided, and I am 

being encouraged, to seek another term on the LLCC Board of Directors.  Although I feel that I 

have assisted the Board, the committees and the community in moving forward on a wide 

variety of  issues and tasks, I realize that there is still so much more ahead for us to accomplish   

Some of the things that I have done over the past 3 years are:  I have served as the Board 

Secretary for a year, the Board Vice President for a year and the Board President/CEO for this 

past year.  During this time, I have not missed a single Board of Director’s meeting.  I have also 

served 2 terms as Chairperson of the Compliance Committee; a member of the Architecture 

Committee and attended most meetings of all the other committees (Greens, Lake/Dam, 

Water, Greenbelt, Inn, etc.). I have worked on legal issues, security matters, and on the Reserve 

Study.  I have striven to be a resource for all members of the community, including Board 

Members, Committee members and the membership in general and have tirelessly tried to lead 

by example in all aspects of the job.  I believe that these Board positions, while filled with 

volunteers, need members who are ready to do the work required to help lead this 

organization forward, while focusing on the fiduciary responsibility that is primary among the 

responsibilities.   I would appreciate your support.  

 
 
 

 
 


